August 11, 2021

PUBLIC NOTICE

In accordance with Local Government Code Sec. 111.006
and 111.0075 notice is hereby given of a public hearing on
the Hopkins County proposed budget to be held on,
Monday, August 23, 2021. This budget will raise more total
property taxes than last year’s budget by $888,540 or 6.9%,
and of that amount $280,336 is tax revenue from new
property added to the tax roll this year. The hearing will be
at 9:00 a.m. in the Commissioner’s Courtroom, 1% Floor
Hopkins County Courthouse, 118 Church, Sulphur Springs,
TX. The proposed budget is on file for public inspection
on the Hopkins County web site www.hopkinscountytx.org
and in the County Clerk’s office located at 128 Jefferson,
Suite C, Sulphur Springs, Texas.
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